
 
 

CLASS Curriculum Minutes January 23, 2017 

 

Members in Present:  

John Eros, Enrique Salmon, Andrew Wong, Shubha Kashinath, Dennis Chester (Associate Dean) 

and Elizabeth Graw (Curriculum Coordinator)  

 

Guest: 

Dawna Komorosky (CRJA) 

 

Associate Dean Chester informed the committee that Chair Barbara Hall would not be in 

attendance at the meeting. Enrique Salmon was nominated by the committee to serve as Interim 

Chair for the meeting.  

 

The meeting was called to order at 12:10 p.m. by Interim Chair Enrique Salmon. 

 

Associate Dean’s Report: Associate Dean Chester had no report, other than that the meeting on 

February 13th would be via email.  

 

Proposals:  

 

Criminal Justice Administration – Name Change 

A motion was made to discuss the Criminal Justice Administration name change. 

Motion: Eros 

Second: Kashinath 

 

The department would like to drop “Administration” from their name. According to Dawna 

Komorosky, Chair, Criminal Justice. The inclusion of the term “Administration” was appropriate 

at the time the department was created; however, it is now considered an outdated approach to 

educating students interested in a degree in criminal justice.  

 

No discussion. 

 

Vote: Approved unanimously. 

 

Self-Support Course Proposals in Public Administration 

A motion was made to discuss self-support courses in Public Administration.  

Motion: Wong 

Second: Eros 

 

Associate Dean Chester explained to the committee that extension handles the course work for 

this program as well as the hiring professors, thus they prepared the course proposals which were 

submitted in Curriculog.  

 

There were several issues with the proposals, therefore the committee decided to vote online via 

email once the corrections were made.  

 

These courses were rejected per the department’s request due to the fact that they do not wish to 

continue this program in semesters. 



 
 

Adjournment was called at 12:23p.m. 

Motion: Kashinath 

Second: Wong 

Vote: Approved unanimously. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Elizabeth Graw, Curriculum Coordinator 

 

The next meeting will be held on February 13, 2017 at 12 noon in MB 1505.  

 


